
Our friendly and experienced Rents Team are available on:
01246 217670 or email rents.team@rykneldhomes.org.uk

Christmas
can be an

expensive time
of year

As the holiday season approaches, we understand that many customers may
be facing financial challenges. However, it is important to remember that rent

is still due, even during the holidays.

Putting a plan in place to prevent rent arrears occurring will help to ease some
of the financial stress associated with the Christmas and New Year period.

Paying short or missing payments during the festive period means that you
will start the New Year in arrears, which can cause stress, worry and put your

tenancy at risk. We want to help you to enjoy Christmas without having to
worry about money problems.

If you’re struggling to pay your rent, please let us know as we can offer advice
and support. The sooner you contact us, the sooner we can speak to you

about your options.
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